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From:
To: Bello, Aminu
Cc: Cassar, Craig; Vrooman, Tim
Subject: ZAR-23-003, UHOPA-23-003 /382 Southcote
Date: Wednesday, January 18, 2023 2:11:10 PM
Hi Aminu,

A suitable tree protection plan needs to be included in the application to protect the large Norway spruces bordering

the northern edge of the property .
The city has a poor track record of maintaining and protecting the large urban forest that once covered the area

during the development of the Southcote Woodlands and adjacent properties..
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